AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

2015 FEB -5 PM 7: 00

COMMISSIONERS: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman Kathy McDonald, Vice-Chairwoman

Glenn Fernald, Michael Lawler

NOVEMBER 6, 2014

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Kathy McDonald, Glenn Fernald and Mike Lawler

The minutes from the October 16th meeting were reviewed and accepted with a change.

2016 BUDGET

The town manager has asked that all department budgets be submitted by November 30th. We will work on our budget at our November 20th meeting as well as decide whether to create a new position for a Youth Coordinator. The position would be part time year round. Mike will work on creating a short summary of what we need in a youth coordinator and why. This can be submitted with the budget to Frank Crimmins. Some of the duties would include work with other departments on events involving the town, over see all youth programs.

The Commission discussed pending article balances.

THEATER PRODUCTION OF OLIVER

Mike will be speaking on behalf of P&R before the first performance of Oliver and presenting the director with flowers after the final performance. P & R is certainly grateful to Chief Martineau who is providing a police detail for each of the performances at no cost to P&R. Kathy will oversee ordering pizza's from Geri's for the production company when they take down the sets on Sunday.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on November 20th.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary Avon Park and Recreation Commission